
City of Kawartha Lakes Draft Food Charter 

Feedback Form 
 

Many communities across Canada have developed food charters to raise awareness about food insecurity/food 

systems to help guide food policy development at the municipal, provincial, and federal levels.  Food charters 

are statements of principles upon which policies and programs for community food security and a sustainable 

food system can be based. 
 

The City of Kawartha Lakes Draft Food Charter is intended to reflect the consensus of community shared 

values and beliefs about food.  It has been built out of community consultations over the past year and will be 

further reviewed based on community input. 
 

We invite your feedback, comments and suggestions on this document.   
 

Tell us what you think: 
 

1) Does the food charter address your beliefs and values about our food system? 

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

2) In reading the draft food charter does it change the way that you as an individual think about our food 

system including agriculture, health and the environment?  If yes, how has it changed? 

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

3) Is there anything you feel is missing from the draft food charter? 

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Any other comments: 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please feel free to send more comments on another sheet of paper 

Submit your comments by November 5, 2010: 

By Mail:  Attn: Debbi Wilson, HKPR District Health Unit, 108 Angeline Street South, Lindsay, ON, K9V 3L5 

E-mail: dwilson@hkpr.on.ca
 

The following groups are spearheading creation of a CKL Food Charter:  
 

HKPR District Health Unit, Victoria Stewardship Council, City of Kawartha Lakes Economic Development, Toward Balance Support Network, Ontario Ministry of 

Agriculture Food and Rural Affairs, Kawartha Field Naturalists, Kawartha Conservation  


